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Dear Eugene Ware Families,     

Eugene Ware is a Title 1 school, which means we receive Title 1 funds.  The purpose of 

Title 1 is to provide all children an opportunity to receive a fair, equitable, and high-quality 

education and to close educational achievement gaps.  The best way to do that is with parental 

support and participation.   

Title 1 funds are used to provide high-quality student instruction with engaging 

materials and interventions so that we can monitor student progress and tailor our instruction 

to target identified areas of need, implement effective parent and family engagement, and 

provide high-quality professional development for staff to address school-wide areas of need 

identified in our Improvement Plan.   

There are roles that we all must take to ensure our Title 1 identified students can 

succeed.  Families, school staff, and students share the responsibility to maximize student 

academic achievement.   

The curriculum used at Eugene Ware addresses competencies found on the Navigating 

Change: Kansas Guide to Learning and School Safety Operations ksde.org website for each 

grade level.  These skills are tested through local district assessments and state testing, known 

as the Kansas State Assessment,  administered in the spring for grades 3-5.   

If we can be of any assistance to you or your students, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at Eugene Ware.  Working together, we can ensure that Eugene Ware provides the best 

academic experience for your child.   

 

Your Title 1 Intervention Team,      

 

 

Heather Davenport 

Sherry Lindsay  

Janelle Murrow 

Trisha Whitehead 
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